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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of Approval of QCC, Inc.'s 
IntraLATA Dialing Parity Plan 

Case No. TA-00-14 

NOTICE EXTENDING TIME FOR RESPONSE 

On July 7, 1999, QCC, Inc. (QCC) filed an application for 

approval of its intraLATA dialing parity (ILDP) plan. On July 22, 

1999, the Commission ordered QCC to explain the authority under which 

it believed the Commission has jurisdiction to consider the 

application. On July 28, 1999, QCC requested that the Commission 

extend the date for its response to August 20, 1999. The request is 

reasonable, and QCC' s response to the Commission's July 22, 1999, 

order may be filed on August 20, 1999. 

BY THE COMMISSION 
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Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 2nd day of August, 1999. 

Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

Mills, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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